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Governor conveys Moh Mol festival greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has convey his heartiest festival 
greetings and best wishes to the people of the State in general and to Tangsa community 
in particular on the festive occasion of Moh Mol. He expressed his hope that the festival of 
the Tangsa community of Changlang district will usher in peace, communal harmony and 
prosperity for all.   

In his message to the people of the State, the Governor said that Moh-Mol is basically an 
agricultural related festival, which signifies the end of an agricultural activity or beginning 
of crop season. Since time immemorial, the Tangsa community has maintained the 
continuity of the age-old customs and has as always observed the festival with great joy 
and traditional gaiety. He wished that the excellent practice is maintained in the years to 
come to preserve the treasured cultural heritage of the State and the Tangsas in 
particular. 

On this festive occasion, joining our Tangsa community, I offer my prayers for bumper 
harvest, wealth and for longevity of the Nong Culture, the Governor said.  

 

 
 
PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
ITANAGAR, April 24, 2016 
 


